
 
School Term and  

Holiday Dates  
 

 2022 – 2023 

 

 
School will be closed:  

Friday 25th November 2022  

                   St. Andrew’s Day 

Last Day of Term –  

Friday 16th December 2022 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2023 

Children return to school on  

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 13th February –  

Friday 17th February 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 31st 

March 2023 – School Closes at 

1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 

Children return to school on 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 29th May –  

Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 

2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class 
blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 
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NB: This event is only open to St Andrew’s children.  No toddlers or 
relatives from outside of our school are permitted to attend.   

Please use the portacabin entrance  

On Grantham Road 

£3.00  
per ticket 

£5.00 for 2 or more siblings 
(not cousins) 

Wear your pyjamas 



 
 

Year 4 to visit  

Dulwich Picture   

Gallery 

Wednesday 23rd           

November 2022 

Faith Group  

to visit the  

Southwark  

Cathedral 

Wednesday 23rd    

November 2022 

Operation  

Christmas Child 

We thank you for your kind 
donations.  

 KS2  
 Christmas  
 Concert 
 
 
 Friday 9th  
 December 
 
 2pm  
 in the school hall 

 

 
Friday 16th  
December 
 

9.30 a.m. 
 

St Michael’s 
Church 
 
All parents and carers are welcome to attend.  
If you would like to walk to church with us, 
please wait outside your child’s class.  

Friday 9th December  
3.30 pm 

KS1  
Christmas  
Concert 
 

Thursday 8th  
December 
 

2 pm  
In the school hall 

There has been an increase in the number 
of children being collected late from 
school. Parents are reminded that the 
school day finishes at  3.30pm.   
 
 

While we understand that on a rare occasion you may be late to collect 
your child, this should not be happening on a regular basis. 
 
Please be aware that the late collection of any child will result in a late 
collection charge of £5.00 per child, per 10 minutes, being imposed. 
This charge is to support the additional staff costs of out of hour’s     
childcare, ensuring your child is looked after and safe until you arrive. 
 
Please also be aware that if a child is regularly being collected late from 
school then we will inform Lambeth Council's Education Welfare service. 

Tickets are on 

sale from   

Monday at the 

Lingham Street 

pupil entrance. 

Percentage of children  
who read at home this week 

 

Golden YR—N/A 
Diamond Y1—52% 
Heroes Y2—56% 

Stardust  Y3—59% 
Aladdin Y4—88% 
Mars  Y5—77% 

Cosmic Y6—81% 

Total number of children 
 who read at home this week 

 
YR—00 
Y1—17 
Y2—15 
Y3—17 
Y4—26 
Y5—17 
Y6—21 

St Andrew’s 
Day 

School is closed on 
Friday 25th November 

G i f t  S u g -

Scarlet Fever 
 

Scarlet fever is a contagious 
bacterial infection that causes         
flu-like symptoms and a rash 
that feels rough. It mostly  
affects young children.  
 
Although we have no  
confirmed cases, there has 
been  an outbreak of Scarlet 
Fever in other local schools. 
 
Please contact your GP if you 
suspect that your child may  
be suffering from this illness. 
 
For further information, 
please follow the link below. 
 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/
scarlet-fever/ 
 
 


